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February 21, 2007

Karren Helsel-Spry, University Faculty Senate
Havidan Rodriguez, Vice Provost for Academic Affairs

Dear Colleagues,

It was great to get the PSPR internal review of the B.S. in Information Systems. We believe in CIS that
this is a strong and important program for the University and are glad to see the strong support given in
the review for granting the program Permanent Status.

The one lacunae mentioned in the review report is that there is no information about the number of graduated
students in INSY, or their placement following graduation. The reason is that the first group of INSY majors
will graduate this Spring, and students are currently working on finding jobs, waiting to hear from graduate
schools, etc.

Sincerely,

B. David Saunders


